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The crazy winter weather
has arrived! With the

weather being
unpredictable this time of
year, please be sure that
you are signed up for our
school messenger system.
Don’t forget that Friday
is an Early Release Day
and Monday the school

will be closed for Martin
Luther King Jr. Day.
Please note that the

Little Caesar’s
Fundraiser ends on
Monday, January 22.

Please have all orders
submitted!  

Catholic Schools Week
will kick off Monday,

January 29 with an Open
House. You can find more

information in the
newsletter. 

Until next week, stay safe
and be blessed! 



YOU WILL HAVE A CHANCE TO:
MEET TEACHERS

VISIT CLASSROOMS

REVIEW CURRICULUM

MEET FACULTY

ASK QUESTIONS

MEET STUDENTS

TOUR THE SCHOOL

REVIEW POLICIES

LEARN MORE

Monday, January 29 
8:30 - 11:15 & 12:30 - 2:30

Sacred Heart Catholic School

SACRED HEART CATHOLIC SCHOOL’S

OPEN
HOUSE

540 CENTRAL BOULEVARD - DANVILLE, VA

Please join us for an Open House to learn more
about the exciting & amazing benefits of SHCS!

(434) 793-2656
INFO@SHEARTSCHOOL.COM

PLEASE PASS OUR OPEN HOUSE INFORMATION
ALONG TO ANYONE WHO MIGHT BE INTERESTED IN

SACRED HEART! 



VIRTUS
Virtus is a very important part of our Safe Environment. It is

a class required by all volunteers to teach adults how to
identify unsafe adults and how to protect our students from
these unsafe adults. Classes will be offered monthly at the

school. All volunteers must register and participate in a
session before signing up for field trips, cafeteria help, etc.
You can register for a session by heading to virtus.org and
choosing Diocese of Richmond when creating your account.

January 24, 2024:  9:30 A.M.
February 21, 2024:  5:30 P.M.

March 20, 2024: 9:30 A.M.
April 17, 2024:  5:30 P.M.

May 1, 2024:  9:30 A.M.

Since 1974, National Catholic
Schools Week is the annual

celebration of Catholic
education in the United States. It

starts the last Sunday in
January and runs all week,

which in 2024 is January 28 –
February 3. The theme for

National Catholic Schools Week
2024 is “Catholic Schools:

United in Faith and Community.”
Schools typically observe the
annual celebration week with
Masses, open houses and other

activities for students, families,
parishioners and community

members. Through these events,
schools focus on the value

Catholic education provides to
young people and its

contributions to our church, our
communities and our nation.

Please make sure to
have all lunch

orders in by 9:00 if
your student is

ordering lunch -
even on 2-hour

delay days! If an
order is not in by

9:00, we will not be
able to make any
additions to our
order from the

restaurant. 



The Financial Aid Application for 2024-2025 is now open! You

can apply by clicking this link 
(best on a computer). 

Existing Users (all current families):
1. Open the Application Link

2. Click “Sign In“
3. Log in with your FACTS credentials

New Users:
1. Open the application link

2. Click "Register"
3. Click "Search for my institution" 

4. Enter either "24541" for the ZIP or "Danville VA" 
5. Select "Sacred Heart School"

6. Select "Create username/password"
7. Follow the prompts to create an account and apply for Financial Aid. 

Please take note of your login information, as FACTS is the software that we use for all
payments through Sacred Heart. 

If you apply before February 15, 2023 you can upload your 2022 tax

information. Kara Oaks is copied on this email if you have any

further questions about the Financial Aid application. 

Dear Friends,
 
Thank you for all you, your crew, the kids and people of
Sacred Heart did to provide each Green Rock inmate with a
Christmas gift bag this year. I wish you could have seen the
smiles and heard the thank you that I witnessed as we placed
bags in front of each cell. Christmas is a lonely time for
inmates and just knowing that someone cares and someone
gave (in Jesus Names) can mean a lot. For some your gift bag
was a nice gesture, but for some it meant everything, because
it may have been their only gift and their only contact with
people outside.
 
Sacred Heart Church has a long tradition of supporting the
least of these. On behalf of the inmate population, I say
“Thank You”.
 
Doug Huff
GraceInside Chaplain
Green Rock Correctional Center

https://online.factsmgt.com/SignIn.aspx
https://online.factsmgt.com/SignIn.aspx

